
 

 

 

 
 
December 7, 2015                         
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:            GREGORY S. CRABB 

ACTING CHIEF INFORMATION SECURITY 
OFFICER AND VICE PRESIDENT, DIGITAL 
SOLUTIONS 

 
MICHAEL J. AMATO 
VICE PRESIDENT, ENGINEERING SYSTEMS 
 
KELLY M. SIGMON 
VICE PRESIDENT, RETAIL &  
CUSTOMER SERVICE OPERATIONS 

      
       

FROM:    Kimberly F. Benoit 
Deputy Assistant Inspector General 
  for Technology, Investment and Cost 
 

 
SUBJECT: Management Alert – Delivery Schemeless Sortation 

Risks to the U.S. Postal Service Information 
Technology Network (Report Number MI-MT-16-001) 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We appreciate the cooperation and courtesies provided by your staff. If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please contact Michael L. Thompson, director, 
Major Investments, or me at 703-248-2100. 
 
Attachment 




